
We  Gotta  Stand  with  Daniel
Hall,  Drone  Warfare  Truth-
Teller
On  Saturday,  July  17,  2021,  activists  representing  many
organizations, including the Ban Killer Drones campaign and
Peace  Action  New  York  State,  held  a  press  conference  in
support  of  the  whistleblower  Daniel  Hale,  who  revealed
information about the U.S. drone warfare program.

Daniel  Hale  served  in  the  Air  Force  as  an  intelligence
analyst. His task was to identify targets for the US drone
assassination program. Troubled by what he did and saw, after
leaving the Air Force in 2013, Hale provided documents about
the drone program to the media.  In 2019, four years after the
documents were published, the Trump administration had him
arrested and charged under the 1917 Espionage Act.  He is
being held in prison in Alexandria, VA, and will be sentenced
to up to 10 years in prison on July 27, 2021.

Incomplete  reports  about  US  drone  attacks  in  Afghanistan,
Pakistan, Somalia and Yemen alone found 16,901 people killed
and 3,922 wounded.  The use of drones is spreading. Drone
attacks  have  been  carried  out  by  at  least  12  nations,
primarily by the USA, but also by other governments, including
France, Israel, Turkey, and the UK.

“Some people call me a whistleblower or a patriot, but I was
simply concerned with speaking the truth.”  — Daniel Hale

Video by Wilton Vought

To learn more about Daniel Hale’s case and how you can support
him, go to standwithdanielhale.org.
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